
 

We have had another great week in school, ended perfectly 
with our BEST assemblies. Well done to all of our winners, 
you can see their pictures on the next page! 

 

I’d like to take this opportunity to remind you that most 
social media apps are not appropriate for children under the 
age of 13. You can find further information here:  

Social Media - UK Safer Internet Centre  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please do everything you can to make sure that children are 
safe online, including by using parental controls, by talking 
to your children about what they are accessing, by remind-
ing them never to share personal details, and by checking 
that they are not using social media. 

 

Thank you for your support, as always.  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Mrs Bills 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/online-issue/social-media-3
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If your child has a 
packed lunch and you 
would like your child to 
have a school dinner 
you will need to com-
plete a form. 

 

Reception-Yr2   
https://forms.office.com/e/TKVCsQ5HjN 

There is no cost for Reception 
- Yr2 children. 

 

Yr3 - Yr6 
https://forms.office.com/e/va74y4ahDr 

You will need to pay 
£2.10 via the My Child 
at School APP under 
dinner money once the 
form has been       
completed. 

The last day to       
complete the form is:- 
Friday 6th December.  

PE 

Apart from Nursery pupils, all pupils should bring in 

their PE kits ready for PE on these days: 

Mondays Year 5 & 6 

Tuesdays Year 2 & 5 

Wednesdays Year 1 & 3 

Thursdays Reception. Year 4 & 6 

Fridays 

Year 3 (3P Swimming) 

Year 2 & 4 

Nursery 

Cancelled Clubs! 
 

This week we :- 

Thursday—Football Club (Y3 & 4) 

This is because Mr Connolly will be taking 

the Year 3 & 4 boys team to a match at the 

AT7 Centre. 

Please collect your children from school at 

3:20pm if they aren’t picked for the team. 

 

Year 5 & 6 Football Clubs on Mondays take place outdoors on 

the field,  however in the event of a forecast of extremely poor 

weather we may have to cancel but we will send a text message 

at 8am on the morning. 

https://forms.office.com/e/TKVCsQ5HjN
https://forms.office.com/e/va74y4ahDr


 

BEST Assembly. 

 
What a way to warm the 

heart on a cold and frosty 

morning than listening to 

the pupils and teachers   

giving out this weeks 

awards in our BEST        

Assembly.   

 

It is always lovely to see so 

many proud parents and 

carers sharing this moment 

with their children.  If you 

do receive an invitation we 

would love to welcome you 

into school to share this 

moment with your child 

and the school, it is really 

appreciated by all.   

 

 

A huge well done to all our 

award winners this week.  

Keep showing your 

Holbrook BEST. 

 

 

This week our certificates were awarded to:- 

 

Aahil 

Almas 

Asia 

Austin 

Bella 

David 

Elhana 

Ishmeet 

Lanya 

Maele 

Meena 

Minahil 

Mwemyn 

Prabhleen 

Preet 

Rahma 

Sahannah 

Zaki 

Zarina 
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